
Registration Announcement of CATTI International
CATTI International is going to be administered at the computer

lab of the Testing Center of the Institute of Educational Research of

Addis Ababa University, on the 3rd July, 2021 (Addis Ababa Time).

Please refer to the announcement on the official website of AAU

(http://www.aau.edu.et/blog/catti-launched-at-aau/) for the introduction

concerning the CATTI International.

Candidates shall register on the official website of CATTI

International (www.catticenter.com) from 1st April to 15th May (Beijing

Time) and pay the test fee (200 USD).

Test takers shall bring his/her own headsets with microphones

and USB-A connectors through which test takers could listen and record.

For more specific requirements, please consult the Testing Center through

the following e-mail: ier.tc@aau.edu.et.

Test takers could bring one Chinese-English dictionary (paper

version) and one English-Chinese dictionary (paper version) to test rooms.

Test takers are allowed to refer the dictionary during the testing session.

For more information, please visit the official website of CATTI

International (www.catticenter.com).

http://www.aau.edu.et/blog/catti-launched-at-aau/

